
WHAT CAN YOU DO?
• Attend monthly PAC meetings

• Share your ideas/ dreams for the school

• Participate/ volunteer in school events

• Help raise funds for your school

• Get more involved in your child’s classroom

• Utilize your skills in our school community

Join Errington Elementary PAC today 
and be part of the positive change we bring to our school and community.

www.facebook.com/groups/eespac      •       erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com

WHAT IS PAC?
We are a passionate group of parents, educators, 
and community members dedicated to supporting 
and enhancing the educational experience at 
Errington Elementary School. Our Parent Advisory 
Council (PAC) plays a vital role in fostering a 
strong connection between the school, families, 
and the broader community.

At Errington Elementary PAC, our primary 
objective is to enrich the lives of our students by 
providing additional resources, organizing 
engaging events, and advocating for their needs. 
We understand that a well-rounded education 
goes beyond textbooks and classrooms. That's 
why we actively work towards creating an 
inclusive and supportive environment where every 
child can thrive.

As an organization, we take on various initiatives 
throughout the year. We organize fundraisers to 
supplement school resources, support 
extracurricular activities, and provide essential 
supplies. These funds also enable us to bring in

guest speakers, host educational workshops, and 
plan exciting �eld trips that enhance the learning 
experience of our students.

In addition to our fundraising e�orts, Errington 
Elementary PAC is committed to fostering a sense 
of community within our school. We organize 
family-oriented events, such as movie nights, 
picnics, and talent shows, where students, 
parents, and teachers can come together to build 
relationships and create lasting memories. We 
�rmly believe that a strong community connection 
positively impacts the educational journey of our 
children.

Now, we invite new parents to get involved and 
join us in our mission. Your participation is crucial 
in shaping the future of our school and ensuring 
that our children receive the best education 
possible. By becoming an active member of 
Errington Elementary PAC, you can contribute 
your skills, ideas, and energy towards making a 
meaningful di�erence in the lives of our students.

Together, we can create a 
vibrant and nurturing 
learning environment 
that fosters academic 

growth, social 
development, and 

personal achievement.
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(Parent Advisory Council)

Welcome to Errington Elementary PAC!



To Keep Informed Visit: 
www.facebook.com/groups/eespac 
erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com

For More Information Contact:
Shawn, PAC President
erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com

YOU HAVE A VOICE! We want to hear from you. 

T U E S D A Y

OCT 10
6 : 0 0  P M

 NEXT PAC MEETING

F R I D A Y

SEPT 29
P I Z Z A

NEXT HOT LUNCH

The PAC is looking forward to connect with you on the Open House on Thursday, September 21st 2023. 
Take part in our draw to win a neat prices and get yourself a treat at our table. You will also have the 
opportunity to grab a sandwich, soup or just a co�ee from Katie King's food truck after visiting with 
your childs teacher.

 SEPTEMBER 21st

Terry Fox Run
Volunteers
Volunteers are needed to hand out 
freezies as we welcome back the 
children after the Terry Fox Run on 
Monday September 25, at 1:15 pm. 
Your help in making this event 
special would be greatly appreciated. 
Contact Jacquie Harkema at 
604-837-4112 (call or text) or 
email jacquieharkenma@gmail.com 
to sign up.

Looking For 
Fundraiser 
Donations
We’re excited to announce our upcoming ra�e 
fundraiser, and we’d like to invite you to 
participate by donating a ra�e prize! Whether it’s 
a gift card, a unique item, or an experience you’d 
like to share, your generosity will help us raise 
fund to support our school’s programs and 
activities. Please reach out to us with your 
donation ideas, and stay tuned for more details 
about the ra�e in our next newsletter. Thank you 
for your continued support!


